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Today we were notified of a positive COVID-19 test of an individual who has been in our 
building.  All close contacts have been notified.  Here is additional information from the 
Chippewa County Department of Public Health.  
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http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/DoSO4qNOTILflNhfsamYJQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhawNpP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPW1uMlV1a3g1eHlrJm1hbD01MmMyMDFkZTAxNDUxYmVkNDk3Nzg4YzhhNWIxYzk5NjdhNmE1YTAxMjIwYTU2NjVhMzNkNWI1ZmIzYTY3MDEwVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoASOnPiV9aaHqBUhVybWFoYWxAcy1ic2Nob29scy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~

